
Foresthill Road Pipeline Replacement Project 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Installing Fire Hydrant 

 

The revitalization project funded partially by the 2020 water transfer is on  

budget and scheduled to be complete by Thanksgiving. The Mosquito fire 

slowed progress but also reminded us how important this project is. The 

improved fire flow throughout the system will help fight future fires.  Thank 

you for your cooperation during this very important project to protect 

Foresthill. 
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Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals  for 2022 
= 17.55” 
Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 5,871 Acre 
Feet 

 

Reservoir currently  

85%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Wednesday,  

November  9th, 2022 

at  6:00 P.M. 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting 

Water fun fact-  

 
Foresthill treated 48,405,000  

gallons of water in September!  
 



Know What’s Below, Call Before You Dig! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is for your personal safety, the safety of others, and protects vital buried utilities. Calling 811 or filing a 

request online at call811.com is always free!  

Working Through The Mosquito Fire 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foresthill’s water remained safe during the Mosquito Fire. Operators stayed onsite to keep the water treatment 

plant running to provide a continuous supply of safe water throughout the fire. The Mosquito Fire was one of 

the largest wildfires in Placer County history, totaling 76,788 Acres.  
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Foresthill’s water is continuously tested & monitored 24/7 even when disaster strikes  


